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Pilot Project for a NAFO Observer Scheme 

Recommendation for increased coverage in 
the Greenland Halibut fishery 

Pursuant to the extension of the Pilot Project for a NAFO Observer Scheme, the 
Fisheries Commission recommended that Contracting Parties increase observer 
coverage in the Greenland halibut fishery in the Regulatory Area of the Subareas 
2+3 to 20% of the Contracting Party's total estimated fishing days on ground for 
that fishery in 1995 (Report of the Fisheries Commission, item 3.7). 
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